
This year, 

the U.S. 

Department 

of the Treasury 

is eliminating 

the purchase of 

paper savings bonds 

through payroll sales 

and is encouraging 

participants to purchase 

electronic savings 

bonds online through 

TreasuryDirect.gov. With 

TreasuryDirecf®, Treasury can 

continue to offer employees the 

convenience of payroll savings 

while reducing the cost of the 

savings bond program. 

Go Green! 
Save Green! 
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